
Dear Sir/Madam,

VC to provide update on recent circulars/ notifications issued by Government on GST 
due to lockdown on Friday, April 24, 2020 at 5 p.m.

Several concerns from GST perspective due to lock-down have been addressed by Governments/GST Council.  A VC to provide update on the Notifications and Circulars issued recently is arranged by Indirect Taxation Committee of the Chamber as detailed below: 
 
Date: Friday, 24th  April, 2020  
Time: 5 to 6.15 p.m. 
Moderator: Ms. Bhavna Doshi, Past President, IMC 

A limited number of participants will be admitted on first-come first-served basis. Kindly confirm your participation by email to upendra@imcnet.org / lucy.thomas@imcnet.org. After that  we will send you the meeting id and password.

We have noted areas where further support/extension of time lines are required.  We look forward to your participation and your comments/suggestions on issues which need to be addressed.

With regards,

Ajit Mangrulkar
Director General

